
After recent discussions regarding the Large Erecting Workshop and the Minister
for Transport on 2GB claiming there is nothing that could be done because
Locomotive 3801 was privately owned begs the question and perhaps the honesty
of this red herring.

• The locomotive is not the Large Erecting Workshop.
• A belief that heritage rail excursions will be economically unfeasible

because of the lack of access to Sydney.  The Sydney market should be
able to be accessed by all rail heritage groups

• The extra 140 kms of travel required will be added to every ones fare
including extra shifts for crews

• The extra 140 kms of travel will be added to the wear and tear of the
heritage fleet

• There will be a loss of skills
• There will be a loss of volunteer ownership and goodwill of the thousands

of hours of caring for a State owned collection
• Removing its last and final link with this great tradition by the lack of any

long-term vision will diminish the significance of Eveleigh.

Now about the ownership please see below the letter from RTM to the Australian
Federated Union of Locomotive Enginemen state categorically that it is owned by
the NSW Government.

LARGE ERECTING WORKSHOP IS NOT FOR SALE
Save the Large Erecting Workshop with Steam, with Skills and for all of NSW to
enjoy.

Minister of Transport
Please release the O’Rourke enquiry findings that you wrote us claiming this to be
a fair independent review of the future management for the locomotive, the
Crown Solicitors advice that you referred to on 30/10/06 so we can all see and
then we will believe you and your colleages the Miister for Planning and the
Premier.

Thankyou and Regards
Friends of Eveleigh




